
APRIL 30,  2023 

Rectory Office: 1380 Crystal Springs Rd. 
San Bruno, CA 94066 Phone: (650) 589-2800 
                 FAX: (650) 588-9628 
 Web Site: www.saintroberts.org 
 
We will continue to live-stream our Masses except Sunday, 
7:30am and 5:00 pm masses www.Facebook.com/
Saintrobertssanbruno/live and Youtube 
 
Rev. Arnold Zamora, Pastor 
Rev. Boie Espeleta, Parochial Vicar  
Rev. Stewart Wilber, Sunday Assistant 
Deacon Rusty Duffey, Pastoral Associate 
Deacon John Meyer, Pastoral Associate 
Ms. Rose Aragon - Office Administrator 
Mrs. Judy DeMartini - Parish Receptionist/Bookkeeper 
 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS (RCIA) 
Mary Hile-Nepfel - Director 
 
PUBLIC SCHOOL RELIGION CLASSES (CCD) - (650) 588-0477 
Ms. Joanne Bartolotti - Director 
Mrs. Leslie Fong, Office Manager 
 
PARISH MUSIC MINISTRY – (650) 589-2800 X 28 
Gianpaolo (GP) Eleria 
 
PARISH SCHOOL - (650) 583-5065 
Dr. Patrick Sullivan, Principal 
 
YOUTH GROUP MINISTRY -  (650)  589 2800 X 27 
Travis Wingate 

 
 

MASS TIMES 
Vigil Mass 4:30 pm (Saturday) Indoor and Live-stream 

Sundays: 7:30 am, 9:30 am, 11:30 am Live-stream & 5 pm 
Holy Day Masses:  8:15 am and 7:00 pm  

Indoor and Live-stream 
 

Weekdays: Masses are  
Monday through Saturday at 8:15 a.m. 

  
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Pre-Baptismal class for parents and godparents every 2nd 
Saturday of the month at 1:00 PM.  Please contact the parish 

office to register.  
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
Saturdays 3:30– 4:15 PM  

 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

There is a six month period of preparation for the celebration of this 
Sacrament. Please contact the rectory to make arrangements 

 
SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please call the rectory in case of serious illness and before 
surgery and hospital care. 

 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 

Youth Confirmation is a two-year process. Students need to be in 7th 
grade or higher to participate.  Please contact the Religious Ed Office 

for more information.  
 
 



 
Saturday/4:30 P.M. Mass-In person  
Presider:  Fr. Stewart 
Sunday/7:30 A.M.  Mass-In person only 
Presider:  Fr. Boie Espeleta   
Sunday/9:30 A.M.  Mass-In person  
Presider:   Fr. Arnold Zamora  
Sunday/11:30 A.M. Mass- In person  
Presider: Fr. Boie Espeleta   
Sunday/5:00 Mass-In person only 
Presider: Fr. Arnold Zamora  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday-May 1 
Mass Intention     8:15      Debra Gomez Family  † 
 

Tuesday-May 2 
Mass Intention     8:15       Paul Hanley  † 
 

Wednesday-May 3 
Mass Intention     8:15        Larry Holdcroft  † 
 

Thursday-May 4 
Mass Intention     8:15        Rosie West  † 
 

Friday-May 5 
Mass Intention     8:15        James Anthony Barnes   † 
 

Saturday– May 6  
Mass Intention     8:15        Ernesto Garcia  † 
                          4:30        Morena & Rudometkin Family  † 
 

Sunday-May 7  
Mass Intention     7:30        Maria Sanchez Chan (Living)      
    9:30        People of Saint Robert’s         
   11:30       Benito Dokoza  †            
                          5:00        Virgilio Nadal  †         

THE WEEK AHEAD 

GRIEF SUPPORT 
There will be no Grief Support Group Meeting in 
August. Meetings will resume on May 4, 2023. 
However, if you are in need of support due to a 
past or present loss of a loved one, please don't 
hesitate to contact Judy Kerrigan --
  srconsolationmin@att.net. 

Communion to the Sick 
Volunteers Needed 

If you have a relative or neighbor who is 
homebound or recuperating from surgery and 
would like to receive Holy Communion, or if you 
would like to volunteer, please call Communion 
Ministry for the Sick, Homebound/Elderly : 
contact Jeanie Munich 1-650-952-0534  



We congratulate  the  newly baptized 
 

Sofia Joan Semeniuk 

Please remember  
Saint Robert’s  Church when making a 

will or trust. 

Our sincere sympathy to the families of 
Gloria McIntyre 

Robert Lee Sandoval 
Ronald James Wilson 
who died recently 

 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN 
If you believe you are a victim of clergy sexual abuse, 

please call our hotline at 415-614-5506. 
For more information visit www.usccb.org. 

We continue to ask each week that parishioners pray for 
the chronically ill of our parish. If you have a friend or 
loved one in need of our prayers, please call the Rectory 
at 589-2800 

ALTAR FLOWERS 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This week we pray for 
Jeff Babb 

Al & Marie Basler 
Mary Campbell 

John Chan 
Hugh Coffey 
Rafael Flores 

Juanita Gheno 
Wendi Gianni 

Elenor Guastavino 
Patrick Henley 

Mary Kelly 
Louie Lucarotti  
Helen Mantler 
Helen McGinty 
Mary Murphy 

Dolores Patterson 
Frank Marinos 
Francisca Perez 
Paul Roelofsen 
Victor Russo 

Anna Villalobos 
Caleb Wolper 

Would you like to donate flowers 
for the altar in memory of a loved 
one or for a birthday or 
anniversary-make a donation for 
flowers.  For dates and more 
information, please call the parish 
office at 589-2800. 

GIVE ELECTRONICALLY 
To give electronically, visit www.saintroberts.org and click 
on the link to sign up.  

YOUTH CHOIR  
Our Music Director, GP Eleria, is in the process 

of forming a Youth Choir. Rehearsals are 
scheduled every Sunday at 4p.m. prior to the 

5p.m. Mass. Those who play musical 
instruments are encouraged to join the choir.  

2023 ARCHDIOCESAN ANNUAL APPEAL 
As of 4/14/2023 

Archdiocesan Tax Due:   $ 103,208.00 
Total Pledge:    $   42,140.00 
Total Donation to Date:   $   30,862.53 

A NEW GROUP  
Recently, a new group in our parish was formed for 

the purpose of meeting at regular intervals to share a 
meal, and enjoy nostalgic and uplifting conversation. 

It was initiated by Rob Aveson. About 30 people 
came for the first meeting. The group has not yet 

decided on a name. 

July 1st to April 23rd (goal)  440,000.00 
July 1st to April 23rd (actual)  366,612.62 
(including E Contributions) 
Easter Collection      27,298.06 
7/1/22—6/30/23 Weekly Goal    10,000.00 
Weekly Collection (actual 3/23)      5,579.00 
(E Cont for month of March)         15,069.00 

Thank you for your generosity 

Fil-Am Group  
 

St. Roberts Fil-Am Group is having a meeting to 
plan for our Flores de Mayo celebration coming 

up. We plan to commemorate Our Blessed 
Mother on the later part of May. We will review 
our past events, including the latest Madrigal 
Singers Program, and other pertinent topics. 

Our meeting is scheduled at 7:00 PM at 
Hennessy Hall on May 10th.   We invite all to 

attend, especially new St . Roberts parishioners.  
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